
LIVELINE – Q3 2023 

 

In Q3 2023, the Company designated Liveline Technologies, Inc. (“Liveline”) an Unrestricted Subsidiary 
under the terms of certain of its debt agreements, but Liveline remains a 100% owned subsidiary of 
Cooper-Standard Automotive Inc.  Through the nine months ending September 30, 2023, Liveline had no 
sales, expenses totaled less than $1 million, and gross assets were less than $100,000.  Liveline will look 
to Cooper Standard for necessary funding until it is able to sustain itself through sales of its products and 
services.  


